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New Nurse Practitioner Joins CMH Staff
(KMZA)--Becky Heuer, Advanced Practice Registered Nurse, will join the medical staff at
Community Memorial Healthcare in Marysville, effective March 30th.

Heuer will work in the emergency department and medical clinics (Blue Rapids Medical Clinic,
Community Physicians Clinic, and Marysville Clinic). All clinics are owned and operated by CMH.

Heuer graduated from Marysville High School in Marysville, KS. She received her Bachelor of
Science Nursing degree from the University of Kansas in Kansas City, KS. Heuer received her
Master of Nursing degree from the University of Nebraska Medical Center in Omaha, NE. She
became board certified as an ARNP in 2014.

Heuer previously worked for KSTAT Urgent Care Clinic in Manhattan, KS where she served as an
ARNP. Prior to her employment with KSTAT, Heuer worked 10 years in intensive care at the
University of Kansas School of Medicine and Bryan Health as a registered nurse.

Heuer and her husband Dustin have a two year old son Easton. They live in Marysville.

"I'm excited to join a great group of healthcare providers,” said Heuer. “I look forward to caring for
patients and families in my hometown community."
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